
Public Meeting for
a Proposed Street Name Change: 
Lymburner Street to Acacia Road

January 14, 2019





Questions and Comments

Thank-you for attending 

this evening’s meeting.

Following tonight’s meeting, questions and 
comments on this file may be directed to:

Shannon Larocque, Senior Planner

905-892-2607 ext. 319

slarocque@pelham.ca


